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To whom it concerns, please do not support or pass this bill. Preventing the 

harvesting of beavers will be detrimental to waterways and management in Oregon. 

Beavers are wonderful engineers, but they need managed. They can and will dam 

waterways causing flooding of lands and possible destruction of properties. They can 

and will destroy the vegetation along waterways and make banks unstable. Proper 

management by trapping and or shooting of Beavers is a necessary requirement for 

proper management. Please do not support or pass this bill. It is detrimental to 

managment of waterways.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

Bryce Jackson, lifetime member of the Oregon Trappers Association and Idaho 

Trappers Association. 


